
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR November 17, 2019 

 
Activities this week: 

After Worship:    Congregational Meeting 
Sunday:  4:00 pm Youth Group Meeting 
Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
  11:00 am Balance Class   
Wednesday: 9:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 Friday:  Movies with Meaning 
 Saturday: Nursery School Vendor Event 
 
Welcome.  Thank you for responding to Jesus’ invitation to be a part of his family as it gathers this morning to seek that peace which 

only He can give to our lives.  Say hello to Rev Bill and stay for fellowship. 
Greeting you this morning are Jim Veith and friend.  Ushers assisting in the service are Linda Clarke-Dido and Chris Decker. 
On the altar today are the shoeboxes collected for Operation Christmas Child. Thank you for your generosity and love. 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall with refreshments provided by Consistory for Congregational Meeting.  Sign up 

to provide refreshments; no baking necessary. 
The Annual Congregational Meeting is after worship.  Please plan to attend. 
Pecans are in. If you pre-ordered pecans they must be picked up by 12/8. If they aren't they will go back for re-sale. If you didn't 

pre-ordered pecans a few extras were ordered. Don't delay as they will go fast. See Sandy Emrich for sales. 
Decorating for Christmas.  We will be decorating the Sanctuary and Church for the season on the Friday after Thanksgiving, 

November 29.  Plan to be here at 9 am.  All are welcome to help out.   
Cookie Walk is December 8.  Sign up to bake cookies.  See Sandy Emrich. 
Condolences to the family of Delores Wolven.  Delores went to glory on November 2, 2019.  Those who remember her will remember 

her beautiful soprano voice in the choir.  Her family contact is Sallie and Kevin Williams, 231 Windbrook Ct, Marc Island, FL 
34145.   

A reminder:  If Kingston School District cancels school, activities at the church are also cancelled. 
Deacon of the month is Linda Clarke-Dido. Contact Linda at 845-338-0100 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for St. Remy Reformed Church in 
Kingston, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  November’s mission is Giving Tree which helps the community raise funds, winter clothing and providing 
local families with holiday dinners. 

 
Poinsettia order forms are in today’s bulletin.  Please note the return date is December 8. 
Rev Bill will be on vacation from November 25 to December 1.  If you need anything contact Doug Constant. 
Rev. Charles Stickley will be preaching December 1, the first Sunday in Advent. 

 
 


